U.S. Route 45 — Millburn Bypass ﬂ
PUBLIC MEETING #2 QUESTIONNAIRE

Name (Please Print Clearly):
Mailing Address:

Phone: Email:

1. Do you agree a U.S. Route 45 bypass of the Millburn Historic District is a necessity, and why?

2. Of the three finalist bypass alternatives, what do you think of them as a transportation improvement, and why?
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3. Are there any concerns that you feel need to be addressed with detailed development of the preferred alternative?

4. Please add any additional information or comments that you feel should be considered by the project study team:

Please return this questionnaire to the comment table this evening, or send it to the Lake County Division
of Transportation by September 13, 2010 at the address listed on the back, or scan and email it to Chuck
Gleason at: cgleason @lakecountyil.gov.
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Mr. Chuck Gleason, Project Manager
Re: Millburn Bypass Questionnaire/Comments
Lake County Division of Transportation
600 West Winchester Road
Libertyville, Illinois 60048-1381



